
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This week we are launching ‘Go Read’ at St Ambrose, a digital reading diary to record pupils’ reading journeys. Thank you 
to everyone who trialled the app last term, the feedback from parents, pupils and staff were very positive and we have 
taken onboard all the feedback provided. This will now replace the paper reading diaries we have used in previous years. 
 

If you already have ‘Go Read’ then all you need to do is carry on using it. If you are new, then you will find details below as 
to how you can download the app. Please also scan the QR code to watch the instructional video. Attached to this letter is 
your child’s log in details and their personal code for you to use. Once accessed, you can then log what pages your child 
has read and pupils also have the option to log what they have read by themselves (particularly KS2 pupils). 
 

In addition to any books your child is reading from school, Go Read’ has the option to add on their own personal books 
they are reading from home. We would love to see what books your child is interested in reading. Please note that when 
your child has finished a book, do not click the tab where it says complete book as this is just for teaching staff. 
 

‘Reading is the key that opens doors to many good things.’ As a reminder, our reading expectations are for all children to 
read at least 5 times a week at home. How regularly and how much pupils are reading will continued to be monitored by 
staff each week on the ‘Go Read’ app. It is recommended that: children read for at least twenty minutes a day; that they 
are listened to by an adult and that time is dedicated to discussing what has been read and any new vocabulary 
discovered. Pupils will also continue to be listened to read each week by members of staff and this will be logged on the 
app as well. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please see the link for ‘Go Read’ privacy policy.  https://go-read.co.uk/privacy/ 
 

If you have any additional questions or need any support with how to use the app, please do not hesitate to approach a 
member of staff or contact us using the year group email. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Miss Brewer 
 
  

 


